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So never let them criticize you my brothers for your 
individuality (1Cor 12:14)  And never let them 
disrespect you my sisters for your originality (1Cor 
12:15-19 & Gal 2:6)  I'm telling you God's children, 
they'll try to change you, they want conformity (1Cor 
12:29-30 & Rom 12:2)  But we celebrate His kingdom and 
His creation with diversity (Rom 12:6 & 1Cor 12:14-20).

CHORUS: We ago fight this hypocritical system (1Tim 
4:2)  Refuse to live as the victim  We have to fight 
this hypocritical system yeah! (Matt 21:12-13)  No 
longer will I be the victim (1Peter 2:1-2)  We have to 
fight this hypocritical system (Psalm 26:4)  Refuse to 
live as the victim (Rom 14:13)  We have to fight this 
hypocritical system yeah! (1Peter 4:17)  So mind the 
Father ago lick them (Translation: be careful, for the 
Lord will discipline them!) (Heb 12:7-11).

CHAT CHORUS: This one is brutal in the area (2Tim 3:1-
5)  You see the people causin' hysteria (Matt 23:15)  
This is a hostile takeover!  See the people running for 
them cover  This one is brutal, totally crucial  
Detrimental de 'pon this instrumental (1Cor 4:20)  I am 
a Marshal, you know me nah partial  The General him 
come to take over (1Cor 14:33)  Infiltration it is the 
order for the day  You have to make a change & let the 
Father penetrate (Acts 17:30)  Degradation of your 
flesh in every way (Jude 1:23)  Just repent of your 
sinful ways (1John 1:9).  (Chorus).

Can't you see that we are all a part of God's body? 
(Eph 4:25 & 1 Cor 12:12)  With a distinct form and 
function each member shall be (1Cor 12:4-7)  Unique 

characteristics distinguish us from the rest (1Cor 
14:14)  That's the primary subject I'd like to address  
We cannot function properly if we refuse to walk in 
unity (1Cor 12:6) / So stop this judgmental mentality 
(Matt 7:1)  And make we push on forward in unity (Eph 
4:13-16 & Col 2:2).

BRIDGE: So even if you fight, fight, fight, fight, 
fight, I'll love you brothers (Matt 5:44, 1John 4:20-21 
& John 3:17)  And even if you judge and spite all night 
I'll love you sisters (1John 4:7-8 & James 2:13) (2X).  
(Chorus).

CHAT VERSE 2: You have to make a change, have to make a 
try  Take that plank from out your eye (Luke 6:39-42) 
(2X).  Me say them talk 'bout the Man but them nah know 
'bout the Man (Isaiah 29:13)  Talk 'bout the Son and 
nah know Him future plan  Talk 'bout the Man but them 
nah know 'bout the Man (Matt 23:27-28)  So start this 
ya rebellion  Me say them talk 'bout the Man but them 
nah know 'bout the Man (Mark 7:6-8)  Talk 'bout the Son 
but them never understand  Talk 'bout the Man but them 
nah know 'bout the Man (Matt 23:25-26)  So start this 
ya rebellion.  (Chorus).



The hypocrites and the parasites (1Tim 4:1-2)  They try 
to take I man for a ride (Luke 12:1b)  Look me up and 
down try to tear me apart (1Sam 16:7)  But only One 
knows the color of my heart (1Cor 2:11)  Their message 
of hate it is notorious (Psalm 55:12-14)  But I shall 
stand victorious (1John 5:4)  I won't fear the words of 
my slanderers (James 4:11)  Through the Son of Man I 
said I'm more than a conqueror (Rom 8:37)  Yeah...  
(Bridge)  (Chat Chorus)  (Chat Verse 2).  You're all a 
part of God's plan and the Father knows best-So make 
them now say that you're different from the rest (1Cor 
12:11 & Eph 1:11)  You're all a part of God's plan and 
the Father knows best, yes! -You're different from the 
rest! (1 Cor 12:18) (2X).
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